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TEMPORARY CLOSURE NOTICE: BAYVIEW PARK 

 
 
 Next week, from Monday, Apr. 16 to Friday, Apr. 20, Collier County will be closing Bayview 
Park. 
 
 The Coastal Zone Management Department announced the temporary closure of the 
Bayview Park Boat Ramp in order to accommodate the dredging of the bay.  The Developer Collier 
Enterprises is in the process of dredging for its Hamilton Harbor project and as part of the 
development’s PUD approval, the bay waters will be dredged to benefit the general public. 
 
 Bayview Park is located off Danford Street and has a two lane boat ramp facility. 
 
 Coastal Zone Management anticipates the boat ramp to reopen for the weekend.  Should 
there be any further changes with the closure, the department will notify the public through the 
media immediately. 
 
 For information about the dredging project call Coastal Zone Management Director Gary 
McAlpin at (239) 530-5342. 
 
 


